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Circular 307: DCCA to Dubai Development Authority 

 

Dear Business Partner, 

In response to a government mandate, we are pleased to announce that from today onwards, Dubai Creative 

Clusters Authority (DCCA) will be known as Dubai Development Authority.  

Dubai Development Authority has a strong track record of serving TECOM Group’s business partners with 

registration, licensing, and other business documentation. We will continue to provide these services, without 

any changes. 

As part of our continual drive to digitise processes, all the smart solutions you already enjoy through TECOM 

Group’s service platform, axs, will remain the same. There will be no changes apart from updating our name and 

identity on all newly issued documents. 

All existing documentation (i.e: your license and other business registration documents, visas, employee IDs) will 

NOT need to change and will remain valid under the previous name. No need to do anything in this regard. The 

name change (Dubai Development Authority) will be implemented at the next renewal. 

For more information, you may visit our new website at dda.gov.ae. 

For any service-related enquiries, our new customer service number is 800-4-DDA (332). 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Ali BuRuhaima  

Deputy Director General 

Licensing & Regulations 

 

 

Date: January 6, 2019


